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Adam Levitus

Subject: Re: P&Z Agenda

From: Thomas O'Rourke <torourke@milexpmuseum.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 3:41 PM 
To: fsemnosk <fsemnosk@town.berlin.ct.us>; mgiusti <mgiusti@town.berlin.ct.us> 
Cc: Thomas O'Rourke <torourke@milexpmuseum.org> 
Subject: Re: P&Z Agenda 
 
Dear Maureen, 
  
I wanted to request a continuation of the Public hearing on the Military Experience Museum, Special 
Permit.  Our organization is in the process of getting legal counsel.   
We will not have any representation tomorrow Dec 3rd  at the scheduled public hearing.   
  
If there are any issues with this request please let me know ASAP. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Tom O’Rourke 
 
On Wed, Nov 25, 2020 at 4:12 PM fsemnosk <fsemnosk@town.berlin.ct.us> wrote: 

  

 
 
--  
Thomas O'Rourke 
President 
Military Experience Museum Inc. 
203-641-1943 
 

 


